

# BULLETIN

August 10, 2025

### ORDER OF WORSHIP

Welcome & Announcements
Praises & Prayer Requests
Opening Song(s)
Opening Prayer
Praise Song(s)
Offering & Doxology
Morning Prayer
Message – Pastor Chad
Closing Song
Closing Prayer
Postlude
Coffee Hour @ 9:15
Sunday School @ 9:30

#### SERMON NOTES

"Devoted To...The Apostles Teaching"

### SONGS FOR TODAY

The Solid Rock
My Hope Is In The Lord (#540)
Thy Word (#184)
I Love To Tell The Story (#444)

# SCRIPTURE PASSAGE

Acts 2:42-47

#### CONTACT

Office email: mohicanchurch@gmail.com Senior Pastor, Paul Bartholomew (330) 201–2448 Associate Pastor, Chad Palmer (330) 466–7373 Youth Pastor, Kyle Hart (330) 464–8388

## ANNOUNCEMENTS & REMINDERS

Gospel Tent Meetings conclude this evening!

Osborn Diaper Drive We are hosting a diaper drive for Steven & Sylvia Osborn August 3-17! Help minister to the family by generating a diaper stash for baby Oliver! Items can be left on the table in the Welcome Center (which will be set up after VBS is complete!) Oliver is a larger baby, so size 2+ diapers would be appreciated!

Pastor Paul Vacation Pastor Paul will be on vacation through the 13th . If you need anything while he is away, please contact Pastor Chad, Pastor Kyle or the office!

Office Closed August 14-17<sup>th</sup>. Normal hours will resume Monday 8/18

APCC Walk For Life & 5K Fun Run Is Saturday September 27! Come walk with us and support the life-affirming mission of Ashland Pregnancy Care Center. You can participate individually or put a team together! Every dollar raised allows APCC to continue providing free confidential services and Christ-centered care to women and men facing critical pregnancy decisions. More info & registration can be found on APCC's website.

Family Fellowship Open House Sunday, August 17 from 3:00-5:00 @ Todd & Holly Holsinger's, 216 Co. Rd.700 W. Salem. Bring the family, cut wildflowers and sunflowers from the fields, take a family photo and then stop in the garage to make a craft and grab a light snack. Bring: scissors, gloves, a small bucket for carrying and bug spray! Transportation through the fields will be available for those who need assistance! Any questions, please contact Holly Holsinger at 330-621-1644

Ladies Tuesday Night Bible Study If you haven't had an opportunity to join us on Tuesday evenings for our Chronological Study, now's your chance to hop into a "side study"! We are doing an independent study on Abigail from the OT. In this six-week Bible study, journey along with Abigail as she uses her influence in two men's lives—with different results. See how the empowerment of the Holy Spirit can help you deal with difficult people . . . without becoming difficult yourself! The study begins September 16 through October 28, 6:30 to 8:00 pm. RSVP to Jen Recker (567-217-1127) by August 31 to reserve your book.







guest information